
Birches First School 
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

14th March 2022 
 

 
 
 

Dear Year 2 Parents 
 

I am delighted to invite you to lunch at school! On Monday 21st March we are 

inviting our Year 2 parents/grandparents to enjoy a school lunch with their  

child.  There  will  be  a  limit  of  one  parent/grandparent  per  child.  You 

should  arrive  at  11.40am  for  lunch  from  11.50am.   We  will  guide  you  

to  the hall from the main reception area. 
 

Year 2 Parent Lunch Menu  

Hot Dogs 

Quorn Dogs 

Potato Wedges & Sweetcorn 

Or Peas 

Pineapple & Cherry Cake & Custard 

 

 
 

If you would like to attend this event with your child the cost of the adult 

lunch will be £3.50 and payment should be made via ParentPay no later 

than Wednesday 16th March, so that the kitchen can make the necessary 

arrangements. 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 

Miss S Varricchione 
 

Headteacher 


